
 

 

Community Service Programs, Project PATH wants to 

film your story in a video public service announcement 

(PSA) as part of the “We Can Overcome” public health 

campaign. Our goal is to raise awareness of domestic 

violence as a health issue, reduce stigma surrounding 

domestic violence, and to promote the resources availa-

ble in Orange County. The video PSA will be on social 

media and Youtube. All participants can be kept anony-

mous and will receive a gift card for their time. 


